Winston-Salem City Council APPROVED August 5, 2019

Memo

To:

City Council Members

From:

Mayor Allen Joines

PC:

Lee Garrity, City Manager

Date:

August 5, 2019

Re:

Recommendations for Appointments and Reappointments to Boards and

J. Allen James

Commissions

I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Citizen Bond Oversight Committee:

Chairman

Mark Dunnagan (w/m) who resides at 2840 Fairmont Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27106. Mr. Dunnangan is a VP Project Development with Frank L. Blum Construction Company. His term will expire March 2022.

Mable Stevenson (b/f) who resides at 3409 Kem Drive, Winston-Salem, NC 27105. Ms. Stevenson is retired. Her term will expire in March 2022.

I recommend the following individuals for re-appointment to the Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Utility Commission:

Chairman

Randall S. Tuttle (w/m) who resides at 400 W. Fourth Street, Unit 600, Winston-Salem, NC 27101. Mr. Tuttle is a founder and partner of Trade Street Capital Partners, LLC. His term will expire June 2021.

Lewis Wesley Curtis Jr. (b/m) who resides at 2731 Wallingford Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27101. Mr. Curtis is an Architect for Walter Robbs Callahan and Pierce Architect. His term will expire June 2024.

I recommend the following individual for re-appointment to the Historic Resources Commission:

Tina Thacker (w/f) who resides at 2023 Elizabeth Avenue, Winston-Salem, NC 27103. Ms. Thacker is a paralegal at Liipfert Law Group. Her term will expire June 2023.

I recommend the following individual for re-appointment to the Downtown Winston-Salem Business Improvement District Advisory Committee:

Retail Representative

Lawren Desai (w/f) who resides at 444 E. Fourth Street, Winston-Salem, NC 27101. Ms. Desai is a Retail Representative. Her term will expire March 2022.

I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the **Downtown Winston-Salem** Business Improvement District Advisory Committee:

DWSP Board Member

Chad Cheek (b/m) who resides at 6009 Aaron Place Lane, Kernersville, NC 27284. Mr. Cheek is the owner of Elephant In The Room. His term will expire in June 2022.